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The Office of Public Counsel was established by the Florida Legislature to advocate on behalf of 
you and the other utility consumers before the Commission and other state and federal regulatory 
authorities. The Public Counsel is independent from the Commission, and accountable only to 
the people of the state of Florida through the Florida Legislature. You can reach the Office of 
Public Counsel at (800) 342-0222 or www.floridaopc.gov. 


